
TREFARCLAWDD CEMETERY CLOSURE 
 

THE CEMETERY WILL BE CLOSED FOR TWO WEEKS 
COMMENCING 18 AUGUST 2025 TO ENABLE ESSENTIAL 
MAINTENANCE AND REPARIS  

 

THE COUNCIL APOLOGISES FOR ANY 
INCONVENIENECE CAUSED DURING THIS TIME  

 

ON BEHALF OF OSWESTRY RURAL PARISH COUNCIL 

 

KATHRYN LLOYD CPFA  

THE CLERK & RFO 

OSWESTRY RURAL PARISH COUNCIL  

 

EMAIL: Clerk@oswestryrural-pc.gov.uk 

MOBILE: 07534687663 

 

mailto:CLERK@OSWESTRYRURALPARISHCOUNCIL.GOV.UK

